
Community Notice: Public Hearing on Annexation of 67 parcels located in the 
southeastern portion of the Sunnyside Fire District area 

The City of Douglas invites you to a public hearing regarding the annexation of 67 parcels in 
the southeastern portion of the Sunnyside Fire District, with the western boundary 
beginning on Washington Avenue, south of 20th Street, extending east toward Applewhite to 
the existing City limit boundary, and north to the mid-way point of the street on 23rd Street. 
This is an important opportunity for community members to come together, learn more 
about this significant development, and share their opinions. 

When: Monday, February 12, 2025 
Time: 5:15 p.m. 
Where: City Hall: 425 10th Street, Douglas, AZ 85607 

This hearing marks an important step in the process of incorporating this small-scale  
Sunnyside Fire District area into the City of Douglas. Annexation would bring extended city 
services, including water, sewer, garbage collection, and street maintenance, along with 
24/7 police and fire protection. It also allows residents in the area to have representation in 
city governance and opens doors to potential economic growth. 

Your voice matters! Whether you are a resident, property owner, or simply care about the 
future of our city, your input is essential to shaping this process. 

For more information, contact Yasmin Cuevas, Annexation Assistant, at 520-417-7410 or 
via email at yasmin.cuevas@douglasaz.gov  We look forward to seeing you there and 
hearing your thoughts on this important matter. 
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